
Notice of Power Outage in All APU Buildings 

 

A power outage will occur over 2 days due to construction 

work for solar power installation in Green Commons (Building J). 

The installation of this equipment is part of continuing efforts to 

create an environmentally friendly building, reducing CO2 emissions 

and enabling electricity generation.   

We would like to inform you that all buildings on the APU 

campus will be without power due to this construction work. During 

the power outage, all electrical equipment will be unavailable, so 

please refrain from entering the premises as much as possible.  

We apologize for any inconvenience caused during the power 

outage, and appreciate your understanding and cooperation.  

 

Details 

■Power outage date and time:  

Saturday, June 1, 2024, 9:00-19:00  

Sunday, June 2, 2024, 9:00-16:00  

*Power will be temporarily restored from June 1st (Saturday) 19:00 

to June 2nd (Sunday) 9:00. 

 

■Contact information:   

 <Advance inquiries> 

 ・APU Office of Institutional Planning 

 (Opening hours: Monday to Friday, 9:00 to 17:00)    

TEL：0977-78-1112  

 

<Inquiries on the day of the power outage: June 1st (Saturday) 9:00-

19:00, June 2nd (Sunday) 9:00-16:00>  

・APU Central Security Office 

 (Saturday, June 1st to Sunday, June 2nd) 

   TEL:0977-78-1150 


